
Cavalry Newsletter 04.03.2024

Last week in Year 4: In Year 4, we have been 
learning about how 

different religions pray. 



Last week in Year 6:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 4 with 97% and 
Classes 8 and  9 with 92%. Our whole school target is 97%.

In Science, we started a new 
topic on classification. The 
children created their own 
classification examples using 
liquorice allsorts. They asked 
yes/no questions to help 
structure the different 
‘branches’ and mapped this out 
on paper using felt pens. 

The children have 
created knights using a 
form of printmaking 
called ‘monoprinting’ 
They even cut them out 
and mounted these 
independently. We will 
display these in our 
classrooms. 



Last week in Nursery:

We read Goldilocks and the Three Bears. The children 
have enjoyed retelling the story in the book nook with 
puppets and props. We have been ordering objects by 
size and playing 3 not 3 to develop our skills of 
recognising amounts without the need to count one to 
one.

We have been observing the 
growth of our spring bulbs outside. 
The children looked closely to 
explore differences in petal and leaf 
shape and colour. 
We have frog spawn in Nursery! 
The children are eagerly awaiting 
the emergence of tadpoles as we 
observe the life cycle process. 



Word Count Wizards:
This week the classes with 
the most ‘words read’ in 
Y4/5/6 were:

Class 10
Class 12
Class 14

Fred says ‘fantastic work!’ to all the 
children in Mrs Stanforth’s group - you 
are using your sounds so well!

Brilliant Books:
Class 4 love this story, 
not least because at 
the end it teaches you 
how to make pasta!

Reading news:
Have you read….?
Class 7 love this 
story, one of a series 
which introduce 
different careers.



     Dates for your calendar:

4th to 8th March - Book Week
Wednesday 6th March - ‘Books at Bedtime’ and ‘Books after Dark’ events
Friday 8th March - dressing up for World Book day
11th to 15th March - Y5 residential visit to Wales
11th March - rest of Y5 children trip to Nene Park
Wednesday 13th March - Year 4 visit to West Stow Anglo Saxon Village
Thursday 21st March - PTFA Easter Bingo
Monday 25th March - Year 1 trip to Ely Museum
Thursday 28th March - last day of term
29th March to 12th April - school and nursery closed for Easter holidays
Monday 15th April - school and nursery re-open for summer term

All term dates for 2024 and 2025 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


